

Name\_

Date

## Life In London



Chris lives in a small cottage in London with his family. London is a huge city located in United Kingdom.

Sometimes, it is windy and cold but sometimes, it is very very cold outside. Chris goes to school by walk each day but when the weather is very chilly, his mother usually takes the bus to drop him off.

On Sundays, Chris goes with his parents to the market. The market is quite far from their home and they walk to the nearest station and take the tube to travel to the market.

The tubes are mostly packed with lots and lots of people, especially on Sundays as many people and tourists make their way along the roads of London. Chris doesn't like the tube at all, for he always gets squeezed inside it.

Chris really enjoys the sightseeing near River Thames. He loves to watch the famous Tower Bridge, the tall Big Ben and the other important buildings present in the main city.

Chris' mother loves to go for shopping and she has a fun time in the huge malls situated all around London, while Chris and his younger brother play in the fun area there.

"Please log in to www.letsshareknowledge.com for more worksheets"



## Life In London

Answer the following questions.

- 1. Where is London located?
- 2. How is the weather in London?
- 3. How do they go to the market?
- 4. The tubes are mostly
- 5. Two important monuments of London are

6. Chris' mother loves to

## 7. cold

- a. chilly
- b. sad
- c. stable
- d. pond

## 8. famous

- a. popular
- b. tricky
- c. unseen
- d. laugh